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By the parties opposed to the present government, 

an effort has since been made to link together the Ontario 

provincial elections and the four federal by-elections, 

and to attribute the results in all cases to dissatisfaction 

with policies of the federal administration.

On September 15th, following the provincial 

elections in Ontario, and the federal by-elections, there 

was another provincial election, this time in Prince Edward 

Island. What was the result? The Liberal Government of 

that province was returned to power by a majority of two to one 

over members of the Progressive-Conservative Party. The 

C.C.P. Party had entered candidates in the campaign. Not 

one of them was elected. Every one lost his deposit.

During the elections it was repeatedly stated that Premier 

Jones of Prince Edward Island has been conferring with the 

administration at Ottawa. I have not noticed that members 

of the Progressive-Conservative party or of the C. C. P. 

have been telling the people of Canada that the return of 

the Liberal administration in Prince Edward Island is 

evidence of renewed endorsation, by the electors of Prince 

Edward Island of the policies of the Ottawa administration.


